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The Greater Vancouver Mining Women’s Association

The Drift Newsletter – January 2017

Co - Presidents 2016-2017:  Cathie Clinch

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

By Cathie Clinch
Mining Women, Happy New Year!!

Wishing you all a Happy and Healthy 2017!

Your Executive has planned great activities for our monthly meetings and we look forward to seeing you in 2017.  Our January event will include a one hour guided tour of the Vancouver Police Museum. Then we will participate in an hour-long "Kidnapping 

Investigation" using the Forensic Lab and evidence to solve the ''crime." Afterwards we will have a no host luncheon at the La Casita Restaurant in Gastown.  Remember guests and husbands are always welcome to join us.

January continues to be a busy month as many members are involved in the 

AMEBC RoundUP  at the Vancouver Convention Center January 23rd thru the 

26th.  If you wish to sell tickets for the Mining4 Miracles Diamond Draw please contact Toni Wallis.
Enjoy the snow and be careful if you are shoveling! Again, hope to see 

you in 2017! Contact me or any Executive member if you have questions or 

suggestions for our organization.
PROGRAMMES:
Tuesday, January 17th: Vancouver Police Museum
And now for something completely out of the ordinary for a GVMWA activity…. we have booked a 1hr tour of the Vancouver Police Museum.  This tour will provide a unique opportunity to learn about the history of Vancouver with stories of Vancouver’s early days, and explanations of the tools used by Police and criminals as well as the organization of the Vancouver Police Department.  Following the tour, we will take part in a 1-hr Kidnapping Investigation (designed for everyone 14 years and older) -----  No one has seen the City Lab technician, she’s gone missing! It is up to the GVMWA to rescue her; a trail of clues sets the scene to solve this crime. Forensic sciences explored in this program include: analyzing handwriting, DNA, blood splatters, and examining material and impression evidence.
Information on the Vancouver Police Museum
Where: Vancouver Police Museum, 240 East Cordova Street
Cost:
$15 for Tour and Forensic Investigation Lab experience


Lunch will be a la carte at nearby La Casita Mexican Restaurant, 101 West Cordova Street (on the corner of W. Cordova and Abbott Street), 3-1/2 blocks west of the Police Museum

Photographs of the items offered on lunch menu
Time:
10:30 Tour of Police Museum Begins


11:30 Kidnapping Investigation


1:00 Lunch at La Casita Restaurant

Public Transit: for those of you planning to take transit, Buses #004, 007, 209, 210, 211, 214 and the N8 all drive along Cordova Street.  Please get off at stop 50227.

Public Parking: In addition to street parking, there are a few paid parking lots located nearby the venues.  If you have the mobile APP for these companies on your smart phone, it makes paying for parking very easy.

1) Easy Park at 107 E Cordova Street is located right in the middle of the Police Museum and the restaurant

2) Impark (Parking) at 312 Abbott street is further from the museum but is only one block south of the restaurant

3) Impark (parking) at 205 Main Street is one block north of the museum
Please RSVP to Dawn Russell by email by January 15th.

Please remember, friends and husbands are always welcome to come.

Tuesday, February 21st: Lonsdale Quay
Lonsdale Quay Market is an eclectic collection of over 80 vendors, artists and crafters. 
We plan the morning wandering around the Lonsdale Quay looking at various local shops like Margitta’s Flowers, Inka’s World, Celtic Creations and Allyado Leather Goods.  If the weather is good, we may even wander out towards the waterfront area – bring an umbrella in case we prove to be intrepid tourists in our own cities.

Lonsdale Quay Website
We will meet on the lower floor at 10am near the stairs at the south end.  From there we can wander around separately, or in a group.  Lunch will be at one of the restaurants in the Lonsdale Quay area.

MEMBERSHIP

By Irene Rhodes
If you have any changes to your contact information, please contact Irene Rhodes
PHOTOGRAPHS

If anyone has taken photographs at any of our events this past year and would like to submit them for our website photo album, please email them to Barbara Caelles.
CORRESPONDENCE

If you know of any member who has had an illness, birth, special anniversary, or other event where it would be appropriate to send a card, please call Mary Leathley.

EDUCATION REPORT

By Catherine Allan
The Winter 2016 Academic bursary has been awarded to Hareet Dhillon, a 3rd year student in the BScH program majoring in Geophysics.  Congratulations to Hareet.

A card of thanks for the bussing subsidy received to attend the Britannia Mining Museum was recently received from Alexis Nedelec.  Ms. Nedelec teaches a Grades 4 / 5 split class at Glenwood Elementary School in Langley.  One enthusiastic student remarked, ‘the is the BEST FIELDTRIP they have ever been on1’.  

REMINDER  –   IT’S JANUARY: Volunteers still needed for selling Diamond Raffle tickets at AMEBC Roundup conference.
We have filled all time slots on Monday and Tuesday.  Time slots are STILL available on Wednesday, January 25th  from 10:00 to 12:00 AND 12:00 to 2:00 and on Thursday, January 26th  from 10:00 to 12:00 AND 12:00 to 2:00.

The location is the same as last year at the old Convention Centre (under the white sails) in the entrance hallway.   Call or email Toni Wallis 
AMEBC CELEBRATION of EXCELLENCE AWARDS

Every year the Excellence Awards Gala Dinner, held during RoundUp, recognizes leaders in the industries of mineral exploration and mine development.  This year, Barbara Caelles and Alex Christopher will be honoured with the Frank Woodside Past Presidents and Past Chairs Award for their distinguished service to AME.

The  recipients of AME’s Outreach Education Fund are the Britannia Mine Museum for its education programs and MineralsEd for its Kids & Rocks program.
Congratulations to these and all the recipients of awards that will be presented on January 25th at the Gala Dinner.

DATES TO REMEMBER
Jan. 17th
Vancouver Police Museum
Jan. 23-26th
RoundUP; M4M Diamond Ticket Sales volunteer session

Feb. 21st
Lonsdale Quay shopping/lunch

Mar. 21st
BC Hall of Fame, BC Place






Please direct questions, comments or contributions to Dawn Russell

